SFUSD <ot

ANNOUNCEMENT
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS NOTICE
2016 PROPOSITION A BOND PROGRAM
COMMISSIONING SERVICES

The San Francisco Unified School District (SFUSD) is seeking Statements of Qualifications
(50Q) from qualified firms to provide commissioning services for the 2016 SFUSD
Proposition A Bond Program.

Applicants must have experience performing similar services in California public schools
and/or community colleges and have an existing business location within a 50-mile
radius of the city limits of San Francisco, CA.

Request for Qualification (RFQ) information is available at the District Website:
http://www.sfusd.edu/en/doing-business-with-sfusd/current-rfps-rfgs-and-rfis.html
beginning Wednesday, June 21, 2017.

SOQs are to be submitted via email to kaestnern@sfusd.edu by 5:00 PM on Friday, July
14, 2017.

District Contact: Nik Kaestner, Director of Sustainability
San Francisco Unified School District
135 Van Ness Avenue Room 215A
San Francisco, California
415-241-4327
kaestnern@sfusd.edu
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